
(712) 338-4514                     |                    www.3cross.org                    |                    office@3cross.org 

1525 Three Cross Road  -  Milford, IA  51351 

FIRST LUTHERAN CHURCH 

“Gathering to know Jesus, serving to make a difference.” 

January 26, 2023 

 

Greetings First Lutheran Family,  

First Lutheran Church’s Annual Meeting is scheduled for FEBRUARY 12, 2023 at 12:00pm.  Childcare will be 

available for children in kindergarten and older. A light sack lunch will be served to all ages during the 

meeting. 

 

There are two ways to attend the meeting:  

IN-PERSON – Seating will be available in the Sanctuary. 

VIRTUAL - Join the meeting on your computer or smartphone. 

VIEW ON FACEBOOK at https://www.facebook.com/3crosschurch  

Indicate your attendance and any questions in the COMMENTS area. 

VIEW ON CHURCH WEBSITE: www.3cross.org  

Use your smartphone to text your attendance and any questions to our Director of Leadership, 

Kim Wermersen, at (712) 330-7930. 

We will count members, both in-person and virtual, to make sure we meet our 100 person quorum. 

 

Copies of the Annual Report will be available in the church narthex, on the Information Center Kiosk,           

beginning February 4, 2023. To view electronically, you may access a link to the Annual Report on the     

church website at www.3cross.org on, or before, February 4th.  

Please watch your e-mail for further information, including a link to the 2022 Annual Report, as we get       

closer to the meeting. If you have questions pertaining to the annual meeting or reports, they can be sent to 

perry@3cross.org prior to the meeting. 

 

In Christ, 

Pastor Perry Aalgaard 
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